
 
Monday 6th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you have all had an enjoyable Summer and have been able to spend some time with your fami-
lies and friends. 
 
As we are preparing to return to school I felt it was timely to share some information with you about the 
current control measures in place to reduce the transmission of COVID this term.  
 
All schools are required to have four baseline control measures in place at all times, other measures are to 
be introduced depending on the level of cases in the area at the time. 
 
 Maintaining good personal hygiene, washing hands frequently, catching coughs and sneezes in dis-

posable tissues – catch it, bin it, kill it. 
 Maintaining robust cleaning routines  
 Ventilating areas well, maximising opportunities to be outside when possible 
 Being vigilant to symptoms and following guidelines for isolation and testing. Staff will continue to 

carry out asymptomatic testing twice a week.  
 
On 27th August Cornwall became an enhanced response area (ERA), this will be in place for 5 weeks 
(reviewed after 4 weeks). The Cornwall Director of Public Health, strongly advise that residents and visi-
tors alike continue to take precautions and remain Covid aware. The measures are a reflection of this status 
alongside guidance provided to schools by the DfE and local public health teams. 
 
We are also kindly asking, that if you are medically able, you continue to wear a mask when on the school 
site and continue to social distance.  
 
As always all these measures will remain under review and will change in response to the risk and in line 
with guidance available to us. 
 
I very much look forward to seeing you all and the children tomorrow. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Nicola Furnish 
Headteacher 
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